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 Tuesday 5th September 2023 

 
Dear parents/carers, 

 

As your child is now in Year 6, they are, with your permission, allowed to walk home from school or school 

activities unaccompanied. 

 

If you would like your child to do so, please can you complete the slip below and return it to school as soon as 

possible. 

 

You may change this arrangement at any point by contacting the school office (office@bliss.northants.sch.uk). For 

further information, please contact the school office on 01327 340758. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Mrs. Laura White 

Headteacher 

 

 
 

Please cut off and return to school 

 

Year 6 Permission to Walk Home Unaccompanied 

Please choose: 

 

_________________________________ will be collected from school / after school activities.   

 

__________________________________ may walk home unaccompanied.   

 

Signed: ___________________________________ 

 

Printed: ___________________________________  

 

Date: _____________________________________ 
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